
 
 
When asked to defend a massive spending agenda, President Biden 
said: 
 
“What would they have me cut? What would they have me leave out?” 
 
We are glad you asked, Mr. President. 
 

Rewriting the Rules 
 
New Jersey’s Department of Human Services is using federal taxpayer 
dollars to send COVID-19 stimulus checks to individuals that Americans 
were told were not eligible to receive COVID-19 stimulus checks – 
including illegal immigrants: 

“…a one-time, direct cash benefit to eligible low-income households 
that were excluded from federal stimulus checks and pandemic-
related unemployment assistance. This includes undocumented 
individuals…” 

 
They were “excluded” because under the law they were ineligible – or so 
we were told by Democrats. 
 
So, who gave New Jersey permission to do this with federal tax dollars?  

“Under new federal rules released this month for the American 
Rescue Plan - State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds, the U.S. 
Treasury now permits the State to forego certain documentation 
requirements that were required under prior sources of funding.” 

 
Of course. The Biden Administration. 
 
Stay tuned for more. 
 
--- 
Source: Governor to Allocate Additional American Rescue Plan Funding to Excluded New 
Jerseyans Fund; Application Deadline Extended, New Jersey Department of Human Services, 
January 27, 2022 
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